
AGENDA ITEM 72(A)ii 

 
Penny Thompson – Chief Executive 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
Grand Avenue 
Hove 
 
6 January 2014 
 
 
Dear Penny, 
 

 

I am submitting the following letter under Council Procedure Rule 23.3 to be 
included on the agenda for the Environment, Transport & Sustainability 
Committee meeting of 20th January 
 
Naturally enough, I was dismayed that - for unexplained reasons - the 
Conservative and Labour parties opted to defer the latest phase of the 20mph 
scheme at the previous Meeting. 
 
In particular, I am concerned that this meant there is a delay to implementing 
the safety measures on Medina Terrace/King's Esplanade. 
 
As I have explained to residents, these 20 mph markings have to be in place 
for other aspects of it to follow.  
 
It has taken some while, what with all the necessary analysis, to get to this 
stage with the section of road. For there now to have been an unnecessary 
delay in this makes for a wretched situation. 
 
I should like to emphasise that this section ("A") of the Scheme must go 
ahead, as should have happened at the last Meeting, when the other parties 
slung out the whole caboodle. 
 
Yours, 
 
Christopher Hawtree 
Central Hove councillor 
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